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John,
 
You are correct that we discussed extending the excavation beneath the building if it is removed. 
The reason it wasn’t included with the final RD is because the building was still standing this fall
when the final report was completed.  It is still our understanding that Graymont will demolish this
building before the remediation will start. They have been contacted several times throughout the
fall and they still plan to demo the building. Jamie said the building was still standing a few weeks
ago.
 
Envirocon did complete a couple additional borings late this fall around the building and it
demonstrated that the impacts did not extend past the building on the north and northeast sides
(downgradient). If the building is demolished before the remediation, SWL&P will instruct Envirocon
to excavate under the building footprint using the same field parameters in the rest of the
excavation to demonstrate the extents of impacts removed. Confirmation laboratory samples will be
collected to demonstrate  on the sidewalls and bottom of excavation.
 
We are starting the process of site access agreements with Graymont and will continue to discuss
with them on the schedule and plan for the demolition of the building.
 
Please let me know if you need additional information on this topic.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Greg Prom
 
Senior Environmental Compliance Specialist
Minnesota Power/ALLETE
30 West Superior Street
Duluth, Minnesota 55802
 
Office: 218-355-3191
Cell: 218-461-6856
Email: gprom@allete.com
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Greg,
 
A while back we discussed the plan to demolish the building at the MGP site and SWL&P was
planning on excavating the area under the building instead of completing a site investigation. 
I do not see a discussion of this in the 100% design.  If the structural impediment (building) is
removed and soil not excavated we need site investigation in this area of the site and probably
additional remedial action at a later date. I would think it is preferrable to address
contamination beneath the former building now rather than this issue coming up at the time
of closure. I do not see a discussion of this in Section 2.6 (Excavation). If I missed the
discussion of this in the 100% design please direct me to the section that discusses it. 
 
Thanks.
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

John Sager
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1701 N. 4th St.
Superior, WI  54880
Phone: (715) 919-7239
john.sager@wisconsin.gov
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